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LIBRARY NEWS 

I would like to begin by thanking students, families and staff for your calm and level response to the 
recent case of COVID-19 at our school. I would especially like to thank the Canwood School staff for 
their professional ‘all hands on deck’ response. I would also like to extend a heartfelt thank you to 

the many students and families who have shown great kindness towards the school and staff. Thank 
you. 

This year’s Remembrance Day service was not like past years. Through creative thinking and good 
work between the school and community, we were able to have a wonderful service and walk to re-
member. Following our intercom service the Grade 9-12 students walked to the Canwood cenotaph for 

a brief service and to lay their poppies on a wreath provided by the Canwood Legion. The remaining 
students and staff sent us off by lining up along the playground in their classroom cohorts. Thank you 
to Bob Thompson, Danny Wreford and Ruth Ziegeman for being the colour party that led the walk and 
service at the cenotaph.  

The Christmas season is going to look different at the school. It’s unfortunate that we will be missing 

some of our favorite school events such as the Santa Shop, Concert and Banquet as these events will 
not be able to take place. In spite of this, the core spirit of Christmas is still alive with the SLC and 
school staff donating to the Local Christmas Hamper Program. Classes will also be doing a variety of 
activities within their classrooms. Watch for communication from your child’s teacher for details.   

On behalf of the staff of Canwood Public School we wish you a very Merry Christmas and happy New 

Year.  I hope you have a safe and enjoyable Christmas season. Wishing you all the best,                                      
          
                                                                                                   -Mr. Richard Schwehr & Mr. Brian Linn 

Our virtual Scholastic Book Fair was a success, thank you to everyone that placed orders. Once the 
new books are in our library, I’m sure the students will take the time to enjoy them.                                                                        

                                                                                                                                   -Mrs. Tracy Pease 



Answers to the monthly puzzle will be posted on the website at the end of each month. 
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EXTRAS 

COMMUNITY EVENTS 

Thank You - Thank you to the R.M of Canwood for their yearly $50 donation to Canwood School’s 
yearbook account. 

Social Worker - Welcome back to our social worker, Mrs. Kaley Spigott! Mrs. Spigott will be available 
to the students of Canwood School on Tuesdays. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Treats - The school will not be allowed to accept any baking or 
treats from parents or community members during the Christ-
mas season. 

Santa Shop - The school will not be having a Santa Shop this 

year, we hope to have it again next year. 

Christmas Hamper Program - Due to COVID-19 regulations we 
will not be asking our Canwood Public School families to bring in 
donations of items to be used in our local Christmas Hamper 

Program (Adopt-A-Family). This year a monetary donation will be 
presented to the Christmas Hamper Program committee on be-
half of Canwood Public School Students and Staff. Our donation 
will be used to help families in need during the holiday season.      

Royal Canadian Legion - The Legion would like to thank everyone for their generosity and overwhelm-
ing support for their online auction fundraiser. To say it was a success would be an understatement, it 
exceeded expectations. Thank you! 

Canwood Royal Purple Elks - will be hosting an online auction through Facebook from Friday, Decem-

ber 4 at 5:00 p.m. until Saturday, December 12 at 6:00 p.m.. Please watch for it online and invite your 
friends. If you are not on Facebook ask a friend or family member to help you bid. This auction is be-
ing hosted to start some holiday spirit in our lives. Proceeds will go to the Canwood Elks Community 
Hall. To donate items or cash to the auction call Donna Lovberg 306-468-7040. Thank you! 
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